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Person To Contact: 
  ------------ ID No. ------------- 
Telephone Number: 
--------------------- 
Refer Reply To: 
CC:PSI:B01 – GENIN-131702-04 
Date: 
 Sep 15, 2004 

  
 
Taxpayer = -------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
Dear ----------------: 
 

We are responding to your letter on behalf of the Taxpayer, dated May 19, 2004, 
requesting that the new EIN, ----------------, applied on-line for the Taxpayer be validated.  
 

According to the records at the Service Center, the new EIN, ----------------, was 
assigned to the Taxpayer and validated, as requested. 

 
 

We hope that the above information proves helpful. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
                                                                           /s/ David R. Haglund 

 
  David R. Haglund 
 Senior Technician Reviewed 
  Associate Chief Counsel 

    (Passthroughs and Special Industries)  


